
Milling has been completed. 

Paving will be performed on November 9, 2018 

 

All work is subject to change and WEATHER PERMITTING. 

 

MILLING ADVISORY 

Parking will be prohibited from 7:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m. during milling operations but the streets 
will be open to local traffic only. There will, however, be considerable construction vehicle 

traffic and a rough road surface so please drive carefully through the area. After milling and 
prior to paving, please be mindful of raised manhole and inlet castings and use care entering 

and leaving your driveway due to the increased lip along the curbline. 

 

PAVING ADVISORY 

Parking will be prohibited from 7:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m. during paving operations and the streets 
will be closed to all traffic.  All cars must be removed from driveways and parked outside of the 

paving limits by 7:00 a.m. 

 

GARBAGE PICKUP 

Garbage pick-up will not be affected. 

 

 

Please plan accordingly and check back often for possible scheduling changes.  We greatly 
appreciate your assistance, cooperation and understanding. 

 

Please plan an alternate route and if you must travel in the affected areas please plan for 
delays. 


